
Senate Human Services Committee Members,

My name is Courtney Tennancour and I reside in District 97. I am asking that you please render
a DO PASS on HB 1522.

● Our daughters deserve a safe and private place to to use the restroom and tend to
female business. They do not need any biological males in their safe space invading
their privacy and making them feel uncomfortable. Please pass HB 1522 and keep our
young girls safe.


